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Statement by Acura Regarding Headlight Recall:  
2014-2015 Acura RLX 

 

• Approximately 9,700 model-year 2014-2015 RLX vehicles affected in 
the U.S. 

• Headlight assemblies in affected vehicles to be replaced, free of charge 
 

TORRANCE, Calif. – Dec. 11, 2014 – Acura will voluntarily recall 

approximately 9,700 model-year 2014-2015 RLX vehicles in the United 

States to replace the both headlight assemblies, free of charge. The 

reflective film backing material inside the headlights may delaminate, which 

may result in the vehicle no longer conforming to Federal Motor Vehicle 

Safety Standard No. 108. No crashes or injuries have been reported related 

to this issue. 

Acura is announcing this recall to encourage all owners who purchased 

an affected vehicle to take it to an authorized dealer as soon as they receive 

notification of this recall from Acura. Mailed notification to customers will 

begin in early-Feb. In addition, owners of these vehicles can determine if 

their vehicles require repair by going to recalls.acura.com or by calling (800) 

382-2238 and selecting option 4. 
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